
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

Using Exhibits and Handling Objections During a Deposition  
 

June 2, 2023 
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 
 

Program Summary 

This program will detail how to use exhibits during a deposition, when to object in a deposition, 
and strategies for responding to objections during a deposition. 
 

 

Eligibility 

This program is mandatory for Division of Law deputies who are enrolled in the Deposition Skills 
Training Program. Other Division of Law deputies are welcome to attend.   
 

 

Faculty 

DAG Deborah Shane-Held is the Section Chief of the Health and Human Services Section of the 
Division of Law. She was previously an Assistant Section Chief in HHS, as well a line deputy in 
the DCP&P and Tort Litigation Sections.  Before joining the Division of Law, she was in private 
practice in Mountainside, New Jersey where she specialized in all phases of residential real estate 
transactions. She was also the closing attorney for Capital Home Mortgage Corporation in Clark, 
New Jersey where she handled refinance transactions. DAG Shane-Held was a judicial clerk for 
the Hon. Marilyn Loftus, J.S.C., in the Criminal Division of Essex County. She holds a J.D. from 
Seton Hall Law School.  
 

 

 

 



 

CLE Credit 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 1.2 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 1.2 qualify as hours of credit toward certification in civil trial 
law, 1.2 qualify as hours of credit towards newly admitted lawyers’ requirements/civil trial 
preparation, and 0.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism.   

 
 

Registration 

Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 
 
 
 


